
To whom it may concern, 

 

I would like to encourage all concerned to please VOTE NO on House Bill 2190. 

 

As a small business owner and recreational poker player, it is the small poker clubs throughout 

the state that allow me a safe and fun place to unwind after work, visit with friends and enjoy a 

friendly game of cards. 

 

Thanks in advance for your consideration and again please VOTE NO on House Bill 2190. 

 

Dan Ostrin  

 


